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Dear Parents and Carers, 

St Mary’s trip to Poole Park Crazy Golf 

We have some exciting news for you! We have managed to secure a trip to Poole Park Crazy Golf for all 

the children in the school. This is to provide the children with the opportunity to experience a different 

sport that they would not necessarily get the opportunity to do otherwise.  This is a FREE trip paid for by 

the school. 

Our trip will take part on the following days for each year group: 

Foundation – 13th July F2D morning and F2M afternoon 

Year 1 – 8th July 1L morning and 1E afternoon 

Year 2 – 1st July 2E morning and 2H afternoon 

Year 3 - 15th July 3D morning and 3S afternoon 

Year 4 – 29th June 4W morning and 4H afternoon 

Year 5 – 24th June 5W morning and 5L afternoon 

Year 6 – 6th July 6L morning and 6D afternoon 

The morning groups will leave school at approximately 9:30 am and return to school for lunch and the 

afternoon groups will leave school at approximately 1pm and return to school for the end of the day. 

The children will be walking to Poole Park. Please ensure your child is in normal school uniform and has a 

waterproof jacket and sunscreen applied if the weather is hot. If the weather is very wet then the trip will 

be rearranged. We hold parental consent for local visits so we will not be asking for you to provide this 

however we would ask that you ensure we have up to date contact information and your child’s medical 

conditions are correct on their school record. 

Poole Park Crazy Golf have provided us with their COVID 19 guidance which we have added to our 

extensive risk assessment. 

We will require parent helpers for each year group to enable this trip to run. All adults will be required 

to wear a face covering at all times when in enclosed spaces. We will also require any parent helpers to 
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provide a negative lateral flow test taken the evening before the trip. If you are able to volunteer, please 

email the school office: office@st-marys.poole.sch.uk 

Yours faithfully,  

L Evans 

Mrs Evans 

PE Lead 
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